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INFO-DAY / WORKSHOP for Potential Applicants Under  the First Call for Proposals 

of the INTERREG - IPA  Cross Border Programme Bulgaria – Serbia 
Dear  Sir/Madam,

If you are willing to participate in the events listed below, please fill in all sections of the present Individual Registration Form. Please be informed that the Workshops are open to all potential applicants who are interested to submit project proposal under the First Call for Proposals of the Interreg IPA CBC Bulgaria – Serbia.  

Please NOTE that max two persons from an institution could participate at the workshop, due to the limited number of seats.

Additionaly, please select the venue for the workshop closest to the location of your institution. 
INDIVIDUAL REGISTRATION FORM

NOTE:   ONLY ONE PARTICIPANT COULD BE REGISTERED WITH THIS FORM!
	Events
	( Workshop  in Negotin, Cinema “Krajina” on 05.10. 2015.

( Workshop  in Aleksinac, hotel “Bosphorus” on 06.10. 2015.
( Workshop  in Pirot, restaurant “Gazela” on 08.10. 2015.
( Workshop  in Predejane, motel “Predejane” on 09.10. 2015.

	Full name and position of the participant
	

	Name of the organization which the participant represents
	

	Business telephone
	

	Mobile telephone
	

	Е-mail for contacts 
	

	Please send the filled-in Individual Registration Form till Wednesday, September 30, 2015 (14:00h) to the following e-mail addresses:

- For the event in Negotin: milena.jovanovic@seio.gov.rs
- For the event in Aleksinac: mjovanovic@seio.gov.rs 
- For the event in Pirot: apetronijevic@seio.gov.rs
- For the event in Predejane: milena.jovanovic@seio.gov.rs   


· The participants accommodation and travel is not provided by the organizers. In case the venue is alreaady fully booked, the organiser reserve the right to recommend the next available venue!!! 
· In case you do not receive registration confirmation within two working days, please contact local Joint Secretariat Office in Nis, at 018/ 513 - 224
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